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The Announcement of Easter and Moveable Feasts 
Anno Domini 2019 

 
Know, Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

that, as we have rejoiced at 
the Nativity of Our Lord Jesus Christ, 

so by leave of God’s mercy, we announce to you also 
the joy of his Resurrection, who is our Savior. 

 
On the Sixth day of March will fall Ash Wednesday, and the 

beginning of the fast of the most sacred Lenten season. 
 

On the Twenty-first day of April you will celebrate with joy, 
Easter Day, the Paschal feast of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

 
On the Thirtieth day of May will be the Ascension of 

our Lord Jesus Christ. 
 

On the Ninth day of June, the Feast of Pentecost. 
 

On the Twentieth day of October, the Feast of St. Luke the Evangelist 
On the First day of December, 

the First Sunday of Advent of our Lord Jesus Christ, 
to whom is honor and glory forever and ever. 

Amen 

 



SAMARITAN COUNSELING ANNUAL 

DAUGHTERS OF LOT BREAKFAST 

Samaritan Counseling Center will host its Annual 
Daughters of Lot Breakfast on Saturday, Feb. 
2nd at 9:00am at Adams Boulevard Church of 
Christ. The theme this year is “Hope is a Waking 

Dream". Funds raised from this event are 
specifically allotted towards the counseling services for victims of physical and sexual 

abuse. The breakfast features creatively-decorated tables designed by local individuals and 
businesses.  The speaker this year is will be announced soon. 

St. Luke’s women have been so supportive of this event for many year. We have reserved 
two tables again this year.  Tickets are $25.00 each.  Checks are to be made out to St. 

Luke’s with Daughters of Lot in memo and can be given to Robyn in the office by Jan. 28th. 
Contact Susie Clark at 918-519-7580 or susstecla@gmail.com for further information and if 

you want to attend.  5 of the 16 available places are filled already. Please make your 
reservations soon by calling or emailing Susie. 

 
 

VOLUNTEER NEEDED 

for Agape Mission to team to work the fourth Thursday of 
each month from 1:00 to 2:30.  If interested, please contact 

Becky Liehr at 918- 327- 5987.   

  

REMEMBRANCE FLOWERS 
                

There are still several Sunday’s available to purchase flowers in, 
“Remembrance of a Loved One”, for the High Altar.  The suggested 
donation is $45.00.  You can contact Cheryl Fregin at 918-440-

0040 or cherylfregin@yahoo.com  
 
 

 

WOMEN’S FELLOWSHIP GROUP 
 

Please mark your calendar for Thursday, January 10, 2019 for 
our next gathering.  See you then! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

6th BI-ANNUAL TREASURE SALE   
 

That proverbial “Word to the Wise”only works when wise people 
take heed and follow directions!  “What directions?” you may be 

asking.  Simple! We’re getting ready for our 
6th Bi-annual TREASURE SALE  and we need YOUR help! 
Search high, low, in between, over, under and any other 
place where you might find wonderful treasures you no 
longer need.  You may have the very treasure another 

person has been trying to find! 
            Treasures will be accepted by the TS committee 
              beginning Monday, Jan. 14th through Thursday, 
                  Jan. 17th, 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. in Metcalf Hall. 
                  Not sure what a “treasure” is?  Ask a TS committee members:  Becky Liehr, Kris 
Bonner, Kate Carroll, Dolores McCreary.  Be sure to mark your calendar for Treasure Sale 

Dates:  Feb. 8th & 9th.  And watch the Newsletter for 
news about our wonderful TREASURE SALE.  All 
proceeds (yes, ALL net proceeds) go to Outreach! 

 
 

ST. LUKE’S PRAYER LIST Please keep the following persons in your prayers:  
Elizabeth, Jenny, Thelma, Georgia, Diana, Millie, Bryson, John, Samantha, Sydney, Ed, Evelyn, Toni, Milton, 
Joyce, Joseph, Lyndee, Alan, Virginia, Pris, Bill, Karen, Lee, Bonnie, Linda, Madelyn, Annette, Ethan, Elaine, 

Marjean, Tonya, Helen, Sandy, Mark, Darian, Alice, Tom, Cynthia 
and all members of our armed forces and their families. 

 
If you have a prayer request, contact our Prayer Ministry Coordinator Thelma Blackburn 918-333-7902 or 

TPBGEN@aol.com or the church office at 918-336-1212 or office@episcopalbartlesville.org. 
(Names on the Prayer List are rotated off every 4 weeks.  If there is need for continued prayers, please let us know.) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



LAY MINISTRY SCHEDULE JANUARY 2019 
Volunteers: Please make your own substitutions 
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The Rev. Stephen Hood, Rector fathersdhood@gmail.com  918-330-6108 
The Rev. Douglas Freebern, Deacon dfreebern@gmail.com  918-914-0525 
The Rev. Lauri Watkins, Deacon lwatkins@episcopalbartlesville.org  918-766-2473 
The Rev. Mike Watkins, Deacon mike.watkins@sbcglobal.net  918-336-1430 
In an Emergency, contact any of the clergy listed above.  
Robyn Crow, Parish Secretary (office@episcopalbartlesville.org)  
Dolores McCreary, Organist/Choir Director (dolores@episcopalbartlesville.org)  
Kathy Zervas, Sr. Warden (kzerv@aol.com)  
Dan Droege, Jr. Warden (DBDComm@aol.com)  
Office Phone:  918-336-1212 Office Fax:  918-336-2557 
Office Hours:  Monday-Thursday, 8:30am–4:00pm, Fridays 8:30am-12:30pm 
Holy Eucharist:  Sunday 8am & 10:30am; Monday 5:30pm, Thursday 12pm 
 
 

“The Steeple” is a weekly publication of St. Luke’s Episcopal Church, 210 SE 9th St., Bartlesville, OK  74003 

Scriptures Sunday, January 13:  

• Isaiah 43:1-7 

• Acts 8:14-17 

• Luke 3:15-17, 21-22 

• Psalm 29 

 

Children’s Chapel: 

January 13: Bob Tedstom 

January 20: Nicki Ingram 

January 27: Karl Franks 

Bereavement Committee  

Team 4: 

Ada Grillot, Jo Baughman, Kris Bonner, 

Jen Peterson 

Sunday Plate Counter: 

January 13: Steve Clark 

January 20: Glenn Bonner 

January 27: Jim Grillot 

Layreaders: 

January 13: 

8:00am: Jim Grillot, Judy Currey 

10:30am: Penny Williams, Juanita 

Green 

January 20: 

8:00am: Judy Currey, Scott Williams 

10:30am: Kyle Peterson, Lauren Green 

January 27: 

8:00am: Jim Grillot, Scott Williams 

10:30am: Kathryn Powell, Penny 

Williams 

 

Sunday Coffee 

Fellowship Hour: 

January 13: Carol Murphy 

January 20: Open 

January 27: Annual Meeting 
To volunteer see the sign-up sheet 

in the Metcalf Hall kitchen or 

contact Rita Childers, 918-519-8470 

or puvey45@gmail.com 

Nursery Volunteers: 

January 13:Stefanie Tedstom 

January 20: Barbara Todd 

January 27: Diana Crawfor, Dorsie 

Bjornsen 

Ushers: 

January 13: 

8:00am: Don Davidson 

10:30am: Brian Ferguson, Mark Fregin 

January 20: 

8:00am: Dean Zervas 

10:30am: Glenn Bonner, Jim Warring 

January 27: 

8:00am: Dean Zervas 

10:30am: Jim Grillot, Nancy Megee 

Greeters: 

January 13: 

8:00am: Don Doty 

10:30am: Debbie & Dennis 

Mueggenborg 

January 20:  

8:00am: Monica Martin 

10:30am: Carol Murphy 

January 27: 

8:00am: Sally Canfield 

10:30am: D. J. & Jerry Nezam, Jim & 

Nancy Warring 

 

Agape Mission 

Thursday, January 10: 

9-11am: Jeanne Julstrom, John McCollum 

10:45am – 1pm: Kris Bonner, Rita Childers, Becky Liehr, Kathy Zervas, Dolores 

McCreary 

1:00pm – 2:45pm: Peter Julstrom, Miriam Petrovich 

Thursday, January 24: 

9-11am: Jim Liehr 

10:45am – 1pm: Jeff Birk, Molly Ferguson, Glenda Garrison, Darian Kedy, Jen Peterson 

1:00 – 2:45pm: Carol Murphy, Radomir Petrovich 


